
Dissidia 012 Final
Fantasy

Square Enix



  Dissidia 012 - Duodecim Final Fantasy Phillip
Marcus,Elizabeth Ellis,2011 BradyGames' Dissidia
012 Duodexim Final Fantasy Signature Series
Strategy Guide includes the following: The Story
of Fates Intertwined Cosmos, the goddess of
harmony, and Chaos, the god of discord, are locked
in an eternal struggle. The heroes and villains of
the Final Fantasy universe have been swept up into
this conflict. Will the light outshine the shadow,
or will darkness prevail? Full Story Mode Coverage
- Follow the path of the heroes and use this guide
to navigate your way through their challenges.
Complete Battle Boads - Learn the best ways to
conquer each board and gain the most spoils. Items
and Equipment - Equip your characters with the
best armaments and accessories to destroy the
forces of Chaos. Secrets - Discover the best ways
to power level your heroes, advance their
abilities, and earn items.
  Dissidia Final Fantasy NT Joseph Epstein,Long
Tran,2018 Limited edition, numbered 8 x 10 art
print inside! Enclosed in a resealable, clear
protective sleeve. Making the game: 32 pages of
art and an exclusive interview with the director
of DISSIDIA(R) FINAL FANTASY(R) NT, Takeo
Kujiraoka! In-Depth Character Guides: Breakdowns
of each character's bravery and HP attacks, EX
skills, unique mechanics, battle strengths, and
more. Battle Arenas: Revisit the FINAL FANTASY(R)
universe with overviews of every combat stage--
each originating from a distinct game in the
series. Plus: Complete coverage of Summons and
Story features! Free Mobile-Friendly eGuide:
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Includes a code to access the eGuide, a web-access
version of the complete guide, optimized for a
second-screen experience.
  Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 2 Square
Enix,2018-12-18 Explore the art and adventure of
the quintessential entries in the Final Fantasy
saga with this gorgeous 300-plus-page hardcover.
Collecting concept art, design notes, creator
retrospectives, and more from Final Fantasy VII,
Final Fantasy VIII, and Final Fantasy IX, Dark
Horse's journey through the creation of the
groundbreaking role-playing masterpiece continues!
Dark Horse and Square Enix are thrilled to present
the second of three volumes that officially
translate Square Enix's detailed history
chronicling the creation of the Final Fantasy
franchise's seventh, eighth, and ninth games.
Filled with captivating art and creator
commentary, Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume
2 remains completely authentic to its Japanese
source material with unrivaled access for a
Western audience. This prestige compendium is a
must-have addition for any Final Fantasy
enthusiast's collection.
  Omoide sarubeji ,2012
  The World of Final Fantasy VII Jason C.
Cash,Craig T. Olsen,2023-01-20 Final Fantasy VII
altered the course of video game history when it
was released in 1997 on Sony's PlayStation system.
It converted the Japanese role-playing game into
an international gaming standard with enhanced
gameplay, spectacular cutscenes and a vast
narrative involving an iconic cast. In the decades
after its release, the Final Fantasy VII franchise



4

has grown to encompass a number of video game
sequels, prequels, a feature-length film, a novel
and a multi-volume remake series. This volume, the
first edited collection of essays devoted only to
the world of Final Fantasy VII, blends scholarly
rigor with fan passion in order to identify the
elements that keep Final Fantasy VII current and
exciting for players. Some essays specifically
address the game's perennially relevant themes and
scenarios, ranging from environmental
consciousness to economic inequity and
posthumanism. Others examine the mechanisms used
to immerse the player or to improve the narrative.
Finally, there are several essays devoted
specifically to the game's legacy, from its
influence on later games to its characters' many
crossovers and cameos.
  DISSIDIA 012 FINAL FANTASY MASTER EX GUIDE Vジャンプ
編集部,2011-03 全31体の登場キャラクターを余すところなく紹介。「最後の戦い」最終章までを徹
底攻略。アビリティ、アイテム、アクセサリなどの豊富なデータベース。ていねいなシステム解説で初心者も安
心。
  The Legend of Final Fantasy VIII Rémi
Lopez,2019-02-19 The eighth episode of the
incredible story of Final Fantasy. A legendary
episode of the Japanese RPG, Final Fantasy VIII is
fully decoded in this book. Discover a complete
analysis of one of the most famous saga of the
world of video games, embellished with a
reflection on the report of the fans to the
series. To read as soon as possible! EXTRACT The
work on Final Fantasy VIII began in 1997, just
after Final Fantasy VII was completed, and the
game’s development ran concurrently with that of
Parasite Eve. Although Final Fantasy VII marked a
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genuine turning point in the series, the designers
were hardly lackadaisical when it came to the
eighth episode’s production and staging. In fact,
they worked doubly hard to avoid disappointing
fans after their adventure with Cloud. First, the
decision was made to use the same console: the
Sony PlayStation. Since the seventh episode was a
smashing success, the major personalities who had
presided over its creation were reassembled to
create the new game. Thus, the team consisted of
the renowned Hironobu Sakaguchi, Yoshinori Kitase
(as director), Kazushige Nojima (as scriptwriter),
Yûsuke Naora (as artistic director), and Tetsuya
Nomura (as character designer). And, of course,
the distinguished composer Nobuo Uematsu was once
again chosen to create the episode’s magnificent
soundtrack in its entirety.
  The Legend of Final Fantasy IX
Collective,2020-02-24 What gamer hasn’t tried
Final Fantasy IX ? Final Fantasy IX is the closest
to my ideal view of what Final Fantasy should be.
This quote is from Hironobu Sakaguchi, the creator
of the Final Fantasy saga. For his last great RPG,
Sakaguchi wanted to get back to the roots of his
series in order to amaze the players one last
time. The Legend of Final Fantasy IX deals with
the creation of this episode, sharing a lot of fun
trivias. The scenario is also decrypted, as well
as the mythological inspirations. For its return
to heroic fantasy, the game is dressed as a
magical theatrical play, including many colorful
characters. The book dives into the influence of
classical authors and History on the game, and
unrevealed its last secrets. An essential book to
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(re) discover the universe of the mythical series
Final Fantasy ! ABOUT THE AUTHORS - Fascinated by
print media since childhood, Mehdi El Kanafi,
alongside Nicolas Courcier, wasted no time in
launching his first magazine, Console Syndrome, in
2004. After five issues with a distribution
limited to Toulouse, France, he and Nicolas
Courcier decided to create a publishing house
under the same name. One year later, their small
business was acquired by Pix’n Love, a major
publisher of books on video games. Over the next
four years in the world of publishing, Mehdi
published more than twenty works on major video
game series, and co-wrote several of those works:
Zelda, Chronicles of a Legendary Series, Metal
Gear Solid: Hideo Kojima’s Magnum Opus, and The
Legend of Final Fantasy VII and IX. Since 2015,
his publishing endeavors have been focused on
analyzing major video game sagas through a new
publishing house he co-founded with Nicolas:
Third. - Video game journalist for fifteen years,
Raphaël Lucas worked for most of the mags that
existed before the fall of Mer 7 (formerly Future
France and Yellow Media), from Joypad to Joystick,
including the official magazines, Consoles More,
etc. He started with PC Team and with FJM, the
publisher of Gameplay RPGs. Today he writes mainly
for Video Games Magazine, a bit for his blog, and
he has a few projects in the works relating to
other gaming topics. RPG Story Author / BioShock
Co-Author: From Rapture to Columbia and The Legend
of FinalFantasy IX He also runs the Geekomatick
blog - Fabien Mellado
  Science Fiction Video Games Neal Roger
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Tringham,2014-09-10 Understand Video Games as
Works of Science Fiction and Interactive Stories
Science Fiction Video Games focuses on games that
are part of the science fiction genre, rather than
set in magical milieux or exaggerated versions of
our own world. Unlike many existing books and
websites that cover some of the same material,
this book emphasizes critical analysis, especially
the analysis of narrative. The author analyzes
narrative via an original categorization of story
forms in games. He also discusses video games as
works of science fiction, including their
characteristic themes and the links between them
and other forms of science fiction. Delve into a
Collection of Science Fiction Games The beginning
chapters explore game design and the history of
science-fictional video games. The majority of the
text deals with individual science-fictional games
and the histories and natures of their various
forms, such as the puzzle-based adventure and the
more exploratory and immediate computer role-
playing game (RPG).
  Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 1 Square
Enix,2022-08-30 An astonishing journey through the
creation of the seminal role playing epic,
officially available in English for the first time
ever! This holy grail of Final Fantasy fandom is
packed full of original concept art, process
pieces, and notes from the original artists and
designers chronicling the creation of these
timeless games. Dark Horse and Square Enix are
thrilled to offer the first of three volumes
celebrating the entrancing lore and exciting
development of the initial six entries into the
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Final Fantasy saga. Totaling over three-hundred
pages and collected in a high-quality hard-cover
binding, Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 1
remains faithful to its original Japanese source
material while simultaneously offering
unparalleled accessibility for Western readers. No
Final Fantasy collection is complete without this
beautiful tome of art, lore, and history.
  Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 3 Square
Enix,2019-06-11 The journey through the creation
of the groundbreaking video games continues with
this breathtaking volume, featuring hundreds of
pieces of concept art, design notes, and creator
retrospectives from the original team behind the
making of Final Fantasy X, Final Fantasy XI, Final
Fantasy XII, Final Fantasy XIII, and Final Fantasy
XIV. Art, commentary, and lore from a
transformative era in the indispensable role-
playing franchise, collected in a beautifully
printed 300-plus-page hardcover. Foray into one of
gaming's most iconic properties, exploring
beautiful art and incisive commentary behind five
of the most memorable entries in the Final Fantasy
saga. Final Fantasy Ultimania Archive Volume 3
authentically translates original Japanese source
material to present unparalleled access for a
Western audience. This incredible tome is a must-
have addition to any Final Fantasy enthusiast's
collection.
  The Ultimate Final Fantasy XIV Cookbook Victoria
Rosenthal,2022-01-04 Travel through the exciting
culinary world of FINAL FANTASY XIV. Journey
through the rich culinary landscape of FINAL
FANTASY XIV. Featuring favorite flavors from
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across Hydaelyn and Norvrandt and easy-to-follow
instructions, this tome provides numerous tips on
how to make the most of your ingredients. Start
your day with Farmer’s Breakfast, a very famous
and simple-yet-delightful dish; savor the Knight’s
Bread of Coerthas; dive into La Noscea’s
Rolanberry Cheesecake, and many more. · Exclusive
Foreword written by game director, Naoki Yoshida.
· Perfect for cooks of every skill level. With
step-by-step directions and beautiful photos,
learn to make iconic in-game foods, bringing the
lush culinary landscape of FINAL FANTASY XIV to
life. · Over 70 Recipes for every occasion. From
quick snacks you can enjoy while exploring Eorzea
to decadent desserts and meals fit for royalty,
this book contains recipes for both simple and
celebratory fare. · Inspiring Photography.
Gorgeous photos of finished recipes help ensure
success! · A stunning addition to your collection.
This exquisitely detailed hardcover book is the
perfect acquisition for your kitchen library—a
must have for every FINAL FANTASY fan.
  Final Fantasy XV Official Works Square
Enix,2022-08-23 A full-color, oversized, hardcover
tome that faithfully adapts the original Japanese
material, detailing the creation of the most
recent entry in the Final Fantasy saga! Final
Fantasy XV's world of Eos is filled with wonderous
scenery, larger-than-life creatures, diverse
cultures, and treacherous foes. Experience
hundreds of pieces of detailed design work
composed lovingly for fans of the unique sci-fi
fantasy world. This volume collects complex lore,
insightful commentary, comprehensive data, and
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dazzling concept art, all beautifully bound in
this richly detailed hardcover! Square Enix and
Dark Horse Books present a superbly curated
collection of Final Fantasy XV content that any
fan will cherish.
  Final Fantasy XV - Strategy Guide
GamerGuides.com,2016-12-19 After a years-long cold
war between the Kingdom of Lucis and the empire of
Niflheim over the world's last crystal, an
armistice is finally agreed upon. As part of the
peace treaty, the heir to the Lucian throne Noctis
Lucis Caelum is to marry Lady Lunafreya Nox
Fleuret, an oracle from the imperial province of
Tenebrae. After Noctis sets out to meet his
betrothed, the treaty collapses. Merely a ruse to
bring down the magical barrier protecting Lucis,
Niflheim invades and takes the kingdom and the
crystal for itself. With the treaty in tatters and
his father and betrothed believed dead, Noctis
must rely on his own tenacity and the support of
his band of loyal followers to get him through
what is to come. Current Version 1.4 (February
2017) - Complete coverage of the main story. -
Basic gameplay section telling you how to play the
game. - A Skills section showing everything
related to the characters' hobbies, including an
extensive list of every recipe in the game. - A
postgame section telling you how to get through
every dungeon, including the brutal Pitioss Ruins.
- All sidequests in the main walkthrough and in
their own section. - Every single Hunt in the
game, including strategies on how to beat them. -
A miscellaneous section describing Chocobos and
mini-games. - An extensive trophy/achievement
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guide.
  Focus On: 100 Most Popular American Male Soap
Opera Actors Wikipedia contributors,
  Wild Roses Deb Caletti,2011-08-23 Seventeen-
year-old Cassie Morgan lives with a time bomb
(a.k.a. her stepfather, Dino Cavalli). To the
public, Dino is a world-renowned violin player and
composer. To Cassie, he's an erratic, self-
centered bully. And he's getting worse: He no
longer sleeps, and he grows increasingly paranoid.
Before, Cassie was angry. Now she is afraid. Enter
Ian Waters: a brilliant young violinist, and
Dino's first-ever student. The minute Cassie lays
eyes on Ian she knows she's doomed. Cassie thought
she understood that love could bring pain, but
this union will have consequences she could not
have imagined. In the end, only one thing becomes
clear: In the world of insanity, nothing is
sacred....
  Final Fantasy I * II * III Takashi
Umemura,2020-03-24 The struggle between the light
and the darkness begins here in this collection of
short stories retelling of the events of the first
three Final Fantasy games!
  Manifestations of Queerness in Video Games
Gaspard Pelurson,2022-07-29 Taking the reader on a
journey through queer manifestations in games,
this book advocates for video games as a rich,
political and cultural medium, which provides us
with tools to navigate the future of gaming.
Situated at the intersection of New Media, Game,
Cultural and Queer Studies, the book navigates
diverse interspecies relationships, queer villains
from the past, Pokémon memes on border politics,
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flânerie in post-industrial cities and one-sided
erotic fights. It provides new critical
engagements with the works of Jose Esteban Muñoz,
Bonnie Ruberg, Guy Debord and Jack Halberstam,
examining queer representation, gaming subcultures
and dissident play practices. Making the bold
claim that video games might be the queerest
medium today, this book provides organic, self-
reflective and, ultimately, thought-provoking
thinking in which both games and gamers are
queered. This book will be of interest to scholars
researching game studies, sex, gender and
sexuality in new media, but also readers
interested in literature, digital media, society,
participatory culture and queer studies.
  Final Fantasy and Philosophy Jason P.
Blahuta,Michel S. Beaulieu,2009-09-22 An
unauthorized look behind one of the greatest video
game franchises of all time, Final Fantasy The
Final Fantasy universe is packed with compelling
characters and incredible storylines. In this
book, you'll take a fascinating look at the deeper
issues that Final Fantasy forces players to think
about while trying to battle their way to the next
level, such as: Does Cloud really exist (or should
we really care)? Is Kefka really insane? Are
Moogles part of a socialist conspiracy? Does the
end of the game justify the means? As Mages,
Moogles, fiends, and Kefka are mashed together
with the likes of Machiavelli, Marx, Foucault, and
Kafka, you'll delve into crucial topics such as
madness, nihilism, environmental ethics,
Shintoism, the purpose of life, and much more.
Examines the philosophical issues behind one of
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the world's oldest and most popular video-game
series Offers new perspectives on Final Fantasy
characters and themes Gives you a psychological
advantage--or at least a philosophical one--
against your Final Fantasy enemies Allows you to
apply the wisdom of centuries of philosophy to any
game in the series, including Final Fantasy XIII
Guaranteed to add a new dimension to your
understanding of the Final Fantasy universe, this
book is the ultimate companion to the ultimate
video-game series.
  Respawn Colin Milburn,2018-11-15 In Respawn
Colin Milburn examines the connections between
video games, hacking, and science fiction that
galvanize technological activism and technological
communities. Discussing a wide range of games,
from Portal and Final Fantasy VII to Super Mario
Sunshine and Shadow of the Colossus, Milburn
illustrates how they impact the lives of gamers
and non-gamers alike. They also serve as resources
for critique, resistance, and insurgency, offering
a space for players and hacktivist groups such as
Anonymous to challenge obstinate systems and
experiment with alternative futures. Providing an
essential walkthrough guide to our digital culture
and its high-tech controversies, Milburn shows how
games and playable media spawn new modes of
engagement in a computerized world.

Immerse yourself in heartwarming tales of love and
emotion with Crafted by is touching creation,
Tender Moments: Dissidia 012 Final Fantasy . This
emotionally charged ebook, available for download
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in a PDF format ( *), is a celebration of love in
all its forms. Download now and let the warmth of
these stories envelop your heart.
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